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City Goals
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Vision Zero
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Green Streets
Initiative
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Tuscanney Dr

. RES ‘ \
Collector Road $

Presented at CAPSITE Annual Meeting 2024

Speed Data:
« 85t percentile speeds: 34 mph
» Residents share continued speeding concerns

Crash Data: T
« 29 PDO, 10 injury and 1 fatal crash ' - Ty

Wide lanes with minimal parking demand :

VRU infrastructure ‘«5
4t sidewalk on either sides )
* No crosswalks

» Adjacent to city parks and shared use paths, but
no connectivity
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7 high intensity marked crosswalks

Narrower Lanes

Separated bike lanes with flex posts
(Fire Dept, Emergency, & Street
Maintenance)

Future trail connections

Like the idea, but...

Although I like the aspect of no parking along Tuscany drive the

look of dedicated bike lanes, road markings and cones/posts is
Will provide safer transportation... an eye sore. | have not seen enough bike traffic while driving

This will provide safer transportation for this road EVERY DAY to say this proposal is worth the funding.

teenagers who ride their bikes from residential
areas to the shopping center for work/leisure.

Desperately needed!

Can we get some more?
Yes! We desperately need crosswalks. It's very g

dangerous right now. This is a much-needed change! We bike in this area all the time
and it's very dangerous, especially where Tuscanney meets
Yellow Springs. Please consider adding a bike lane on Greenleaf
from Tuscanney to Christophers Crossing as well, since many
cyclists will take that as a shortcut to avoid the hill on
Tuscanney from Greenleaf to Christophers Crossing.
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Make the cars go faster... and no bike lanes!

A dangerous choice...

Waste of funds...

Narrow road = multiple accidents!

Feedback Survey & Project
Closeout

* 195 responses (55% positive)

* Project completed November 2024

» Snow Operations:
« few flex posts down
» snow dumping from private driveways




Hayward Rd

Roadway characteristics
» Collector Rd
+ US 15 S ramp cut-off
* 4 lane undivided
Volume Data
« ~3000 veh/day

Crash Data
+ 18 PDO, 1 PI, 3H&R

Speed Data
85t percentile speed: 32mph

Hayward Rd

Schools

* 1 elementary and 1 middle school
*  Community College

VRU infrastructure
« 4ft sidewalk on either sides
* 1 uncontrolled high intensity crosswalk
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Design Inclusions

* 4 high intensity marked crosswalks

» 2 lanes and a center turn lane

« Separated bike lanes with flex posts
(Fire Dept, Emergency, & Street
Maintenance)
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* School car line spill over to public
road
* Tweaked design
* School operations working well,
producing slower speeds during school
dismissal
* Minor flex post damages turning from
arterial onto Hayward Rd

» Snow Operations
» Many flex posts down

E16™ St

Roadway characteristics
» Collector Rd with driveways
» Between two minor arterials
* 2 lanes + parking

Speed Data
85t percentile speed: 28-30 mph

Schools — middle and high schools

VRU Infrastructure
1 signalized crosswalk
1 all way stop crosswalk
1 two way stop crosswalk
4 ft sidewalks on both sides




Current safety issues
4 way stop issues. Cars through or speed through
Need more parking in case of a party! the stop. Many cars do not stop for school buses.

Can | get a larger driveway?

Take it further..
Add flex posts, not just paint.

61 responses in the meeting & emails (2 positive)
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Major Goncerns

 Reduced parking

* Recycling and trash pick up

« Jaywalking for residents who don’t have parking on their side
* Not sufficient bicyclist safety with only painted lines

EXISTING

PROPOSAL1

PROPOSAL 2

10
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Community Feedback - Round 2

Interested... but concerned

Although I understand the intent of the project, |
Just..... No!! would really like it if the bike path went through the

park near 16th Stinstead of on 16th St. It seems

like this would be a safer option for all.

Denial

Concerned
Kids’ safety is more important than bikes or cars

29 responses in the meeting & emails (6 positive)

» Mayor & City Council: May 2025

Project Success?
TBD
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« All opportunity projects
* Relatively low construction and will have low maintenance costs
* Promotes VRU safety and mobility

« Safer roadway speeds, while not impeding traffic flow

Thank you!

Shraddha Praharaj, PhD, El

Traffic Engineer, Engineering Department
City of Frederick, MD
spraharaj@cityoffrederickmd.gov

Source: Jaime McKay




